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ASM welcomes new members
November 15, 2012 - Construction Design & Engineering

If there is any question that the construction industry is showing signs of rebound, ASM's recent
increase in membership is testament to the industry's awakening. In recent months, we have
welcomed many new members, six in October alone. This reflects the slow but steady improvement
in the local construction market, and the growing sense of business confidence.

ASM welcomes its newest members, Casey Plumbing and Heating, Inc. (Harwichport), J.J. O'Brien
& Sons, Inc. (Waltham), Raycon Construction, LLC (Braintree) and Sullivan and McLaughlin
(Boston).
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